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Please support Senate Bill 1590. My family has enjoyed the Willamette River in the 

Newberg area for many years. With all the new rules we have had to travel further 

distances to enjoy the river or a lake. My greatest memories have been on the river 

with my children and their friends waterskiing, wake boarding, tubing and surfing. 

Now we are making similar memories with our grandchildren. They enjoy being with 

us when we are together doing activities on the boat. One of the main reasons we 

have a boat and and choose to live close to Newberg is the river.  


